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Hello, my name is Jada Childs and I’m a freshman at Clearwater High School. I have 
participated in volleyball for a few years, and I have recently been informed of the ban of 
transgender youth in school activities. In my opinion, there is nothing wrong with transgender 
persons being involved in sports through the school. I would see no problem with a transgender 
woman/female teammate. Everyone has advantages and disadvantages, so I don’t believe it’s 
fair to discriminate against transgender men or women. I can’t speak for everyone, but I, myself, 
have no problem whatsoever, and encourage anyone to join our team. 

  

 

 


